

Colwyn Abbey Players Newsletter

May 2009

One Act Play



Our next production will be the One Act Play 'Disturbance' by Colin Lawrence. This will be held on 11th July in Pydew and will be followed by a quiz with cheese and wine. Tickets are £5. Please let Bryn know by 6th July if you will be attending in order for refreshments to be ordered.

Social Evening



A barbecue and barn dance is to be held at Bodafon Farm at 7pm on 3rd July. Tickets are £10. Numbers to Sue by 26th June please.

AGM



The AGM is to be held at the sport pavilion in the Cricket Club on 13th July at 7.30 pm followed by a buffet.

Leverhulme Festival



Our play 'A Slight Inconvenience' was the All-Women's Class Winner. With three of our actress's also nominated for their performances. Well done to all involved.

Youth Production — Their Scarves were Red



A play reading and casting is to be held on the 22nd of June at 7.30 pm at the Cricket Club. This is a musical by the author of last year's youth production and will be produced by Sam Highcock.

Obituary

We are sorry to announce that Chris Swales and Elsie Brown have passed away since our last newsletter. Our condolences to their families and friends.